
FROM THE DESK OF


Ed & Susy Madigan


February 5, 2022


Fellow TWA Associates,


I want to give you the latest update from the Treasurer’s desk:


1) On Thursday Feb. 3, forms were submitted to the State of Nevada to dissolve the 
“TWA Retired Pilots Association”.


2) Also, on Thursday I mailed a cover letter from Capt. Bob Kavula, along with a check 
for $15,000, to the “Families of TWA flight 800” thanking them for their continued 
support in memory  of our terrible tragedy.


3) On Friday Feb. 4th, with Capt Kavula’s approval, we had a small lunch in Reno to 
thank those who worked so diligently on our fine “TWA Topics” magazine. In 
attendance were: Capt Bill Kirschner, Capt. Guy and JoAnne Fortier, Capt Ed & Susy 
Madigan, Vickie McGowen and Cathy Gillespie.


4) The final step will be when all outstanding checks have cleared the bank I will close 
our account and forward the remaining balance to the “TWA Museum” in Kansas 
City.


It’s been a great career with TWA and an honor to serve as Treasurer of the Association 
for the past years. Please know that Susy and I will never forget your friendship and 
great times we all shared together.


Wishing you all continuing friendship and good health.


Sincerely yours,


Ed & Susy


P.O. BOX 3565, INCLINE VILLAGE, NV 89450	 775.233.4068	 EDMADIGAN@MAC.COM


